
Mrs. Kenzie
Welcome Note

My name is Mrs. Kenzie and I am so 
blessed to be part of this school 
family! I look forward to seeing 
many returning students and 

welcoming new students as well!

About Me
I moved to Camrose ten years ago 

and I love this community. I live 
with my husband and two children 
who also went to St. Pat’s school. 

My Favorites:
- Watching 

and 
cheering on 
my children 

- Reading
- Cooking 
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Contact trishak@eics.ab.ca
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